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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: License
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 9:05 AM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Cc: Martin-MGR, Faviola
Subject: FW: Liquor License Application for 2483 S KK Ave

Please add to the ebook. 
 

From: Dan Roper <dan.roper30@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 4:44 PM 
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Liquor License Application for 2483 S KK Ave 

 

Hello,  
 
My name is Dan Roper and I have been living in Bayview for 20 years. I am writing to object to the Liquor 
License at 2483 S Kinnickinnic Ave for the following reasons:  
 
1. There are a number of liquor stores within 1 mile of this proposed location. I believe there are about 10 
establishments within 1 mile of this location which sells beer/liquor and one of them is just two blocks away, 
we don't need another store in the area.  
2. There is a strong possibility that this store will be selling vape products as well. We already have 4 
standalone vape shops in the area. Some gas stations and convenience stores also  started selling vape products 
therefore we don't need another location on a main busy street where it will be visible to kids and younger 
generation. We should not be encouraging smoking and liquor to the kids, therefore we don't need too much 
concentration in these kinds of shops. 
3. This business will encourage more pan handlers especially with Avalon theatre being next door.  
4. Parking is already an issue and this business will not only make it worse but will encourage more reckless 
driving as they try to cross KK or Home Street.  
5. Another liquor store doesn't fit well into the neighborhood needs.  
 
I am requesting the alderwoman and license committee to take this into consideration and reject this license. 
Thanks for taking the time to listen!  
 
Dan 
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